
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to the Holy Spirit School Tuckshop. We are very excited to opening for 2023! Please find below some 
important information to familiarise yourself with. 
 
1. Tuckshop Opening Times  

The Tuckshop will be open both breaks on a Thursday and Friday for all Year Levels. 

 
2. Menu 

Please see attached the menu for your reference. This will also be available on the Holy Spirit School Parent 
Portal. Please note: to the ongoing nature of stock shortages, menu items and availability may vary. Thank you for 
your patience with this. 
 
Dietary requirements: Whilst every care is taken, the food items are produced and handled in a facility where 
allergen foods are present. If you have any questions, please contact us in advance to clarify. 

 
3. Ordering + Weekly Specials  

All Tuckshop orders will be through the App called QKR. Please see the attached QKR Information Sheet for 
download and set up instructions for your child’s profile. NO CASH WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THE TUCKSHOP. 
Orders will close 7.45am the morning of. 
Some food items will have limited ordering amounts available, based around availability and weekly specials. If an 
item is not available to order, the ordering amount has been exhausted prior to your ordering session. 

 

4. Volunteers 
The Tuckshop cannot operate without volunteers. If you, a family member or friend would like to volunteer, 
please see the attached Volunteer Information Letter – there are some orientation steps to fulfil prior to 
commencing in the Tuckshop 

 
5. Please note: No Students or children are to enter the Tuckshop area. 

 
We hope this is a positive experience for you all!  
 
We cannot wait to prepare a delicious lunch for your child! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Patrick Dempsey (Principal) and Rebecca McGuinness (Tuckshop Convenor) 
 


